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THANK YOU ALL - ZAMBIA INTERNATIONAL POULTRY EXPO – “ZIPEX” 
 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your support 

and participation in the inaugural Zambia International Poultry Expo held at the 

Martin Richenhagen Future Farm in Silverest. We could not have achieved such 

a milestone without your invaluable contributions, participation and general 

support. 
  
We express our gratitude to Hon. Makozo Chikote, the Minister of Fisheries and 

Livestock, for gracing the occasion as our guest of honour. Your presence and 

support added immense value to the Expo, and we thank you for your valuable 

insights and words of encouragement. 
  
We also appreciate the presence and support of the Chongwe area Member 

of Parliament, Hon. Slyvia Masebo. Your attendance and participation 

contributed to the success of the Expo. 
  
To our sponsors, exhibitors, and vendors, your contributions, dedication, and 

commitment to the Expo made it possible for us to achieve our goals. Your 

presence and support made an impact on the success of the Expo, and we are 

grateful for your participation. 
  
To our visitors, we appreciate your attendance and participation in the Expo. 

Your engagement, questions, and feedback have contributed significantly to 

the success of the event, and we thank you for taking the time to join us. 
  
Finally, to our Host, Martin Richenhagen Future Farm, we thank you for providing 

a conducive and welcoming environment for the Expo. Your support and 

hospitality played a crucial role in the success of the event. 
  
Once again, thank you to all who participated in the Zambia International 

Poultry Expo. We look forward to your continued support and see you next 

year!!! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

ZIPEX Team 


